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Proposed Extension to the Existing Allington Integrated Waste Management Facility 

FCC Environment who operate the Allington Integrated Waste Management Facility are 

currently out to consultation on their proposal to extend this site by adding a fourth waste 

treatment line and associated infrastructure.  The details of their proposal are set out in the 

attached document supplied by FCC Environment.  In terms of the stage that they are at in 

respect of this application, it is the pre application stage as set out in their table on Page 7 of 

the attached document. 

At this stage they are asking responses to the following questions;- 

1. Do you have any comments on the design of the proposed extension of the Allingtom 

IWMF? 

2. Do you have any comments on our environmental impact assessments or our 

proposed environmental mitigation strategy? 

3. Do you have any comments on the operation of the proposed extension to Allington 

IWMF? 

4. Do you have any comments on this consultation process? 

5. Do you have any other comments? 

Members may recall that in response to the Household Waste Recycling Centre application 

that the Council made the following comments:- 

1. The application for a Household Waste Recycling Centre will lead to significant 

additional traffic movements on an already over capacity A20 in whatever direction 

the traffic takes as it accesses the A20. 

2. This development, through the increase in traffic, will also make the already poor air 

quality in this area even worse affecting quite significantly the existing Aylesford and 

Maidstone A20 Air Quality Management areas.    


